
Weekly Eagle News – Head of Schools 
 
My Favorite Parents: 
 
I love that our school continues to move forward, seeking to grow in excellence in all that we do.  My 
week was full of meetings and conversations that were about ensuring a future that will offer continuous 
improvements for our students and their education.  And we seek to do all this for the glory of God! 
 
Without saying too much and without overpromising (as these are all works in progress), my week 
included: 
 

- Planning for our Monday, February 5th University-Model® Program parent interest meeting where 
we have over 100 families signed up to attend. 

- Conversations to secure a significant in-kind donation to expand parking and prepare for future 
athletic field and tennis court construction. 

- A meeting with our architects in the Eagles’ Nest to begin the planning needed to turn that portion 
of our campus into a first-rate chapel/fine arts facility. 

- Consensus from our senior leadership team for a significant new opportunity for our teachers by 
offering a student loan repayment benefit.   

- Securing floor plans for the new middle school gym in preparation for submittal to the City of 
Redlands for permitting and eventual construction. 

 
It is exciting to see all that God is doing at our school.  We are committed to growing in excellence 
because He is a God of excellence, desiring that we honor him in all we do. 
 
NOTE:  Please note that our annual parent survey, again contracted through SchoolRIGHT, will arrive in 
your email on Friday, February 16th at 6 am.  This annual survey is extremely important for us as your 
feedback is used every year to ensure that we understand parent and student needs when making 
decisions to improve Redlands Christian Schools.  Thank you for taking a few minutes to complete that 
survey when it arrives. 
 
Have a great week. 
 
Brian 


